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Liability Insurance for Public School Employees 

 

In compliance with HB950, within 60 days of the effective date of the budget 
signing, LEAs and charter schools have the responsibility of notifying all 
employees about the coverage provided by the state-funded liability insurance 
policy for North Carolina public school employees. Employees must be notified 
in writing. 

 

Excess Professional Liability coverage is provided to all employees up to $1 
million per occurrence with a $1 million aggregate.  Coverage for 
consu l ta t ion with an attorney  regarding  violation  of  professional  or 
employment related right is provided at $2,500 per claim, subject to a $5,000 
aggregate per employee, per policy year.  Reasonable and necessary attorney’s 
fees and costs incurred by an employee arising from a criminal proceeding 
alleging a criminal act was committed within the professional activities of an 
employee are covered up to $50,000. Employee must be found "not guilty" of all 
criminal charges. 

 

Employees are encouraged to visit www.ncpublicschools.org for a copy of the 
insurance contract. 

 

Employees are encouraged to visit www.professionalliabilitync.com for 
information about this state-funded program and details on How to File a Claim. 

Liability Insurance for Public School Employees is provided to all employees, 
including volunteers of public and charter schools. There is no enrollment process, 
nor is there a fee or premium charge to employees. 

 

For additional information or questions, contact Eileen Townsend. 

E B Townsend, CPCU, AU 
Chief of Insurance  
Department of Public Instruction 
919-807-3522 
eileen.townsend@dpi.nc.gov 

 

Dr. Dana Ayers, Superintendent 
dayers@jcpsmail.org 

   JACKSON COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 

Kristie Walker, Finance Officer 
kwalker@jcpsmail.org 


